
Super Thursday Luncheon 

Celebrates Summer with 

“Sunday in the Park” 

 

Join us for our next  

Super Thursday  

Celebration on  

September 13th at 

12 noon!  

 

$5 includes lunch and  

entertainment! Chris and 

Karen Ellicott will bring an 

eclectic program of music     

celebrating summertime 

past and present along 

with an extended set of 

old-time sing-along and 

campfire songs.  

Place reservations by  

10 am on Tuesday, September    

11th by calling the  

Senior Center at  

440-353-0828. 


